
  
 
Our 2005-2006 Board:   
President  Bonnie Behnke            International Service              Ken Friedman & Tom Shepeck 
President-Elect Wendy Hielsberg   Vocational Service  Marcus Butts & Fran Finley 
Past President  Rick Vanderloop Community Service  Barbara Langkau & Marlin Greenfield 
Secretary  Gerald Krueger  Club Service   Kris Villars & Glen Curren 
Treasurer  Doug Seefeld  Sergeant-at-Arms  Art Dumke 
Foundation Chair David Omachinski District 6270 Governor  Margaret A. Wittkopp 
Membership Chair Kate Thome      RI President   Carl – Wilhelm Stenahammar 

Next Board Meeting:   February 22nd at 7:30 am 
Aurora Medical Center 

 
February 15, 2006  

Today’s Program 
Roger Jaynes – “Fields of Honor Military Veterans Museum”  

 
 

 
Announcements 
• The HUB editor hopes you remembered 

your Valentine yesterday!! 
• Welcome our three newest members – 

Scott Woldt, Allan Degner and Duane 
Weber. 

•  A final wrap up from the Bowling Fun 
Raiser was distributed.  A huge thank you 
to Marlin Greenfield for all of his efforts.  
Also wanted to thank Art Dumke for 
coming up with the idea.  The committee 
wanted to thank all of the sponsors and 
bowlers for their support. 

• Marcus updated us on the Before School 
Interest Groups being held at Roosevelt 
School every morning.  Thank you to all of 
the volunteers involved in this project. 

• Downtown Rotary and The Oshkosh 
Symphony are teaming up to hold Irish Fest 
March 18th at The Park Plaza.  Irish Fest  

 
 
• tickets are $38 which includes dinner.  Beer 

tasting costs $15. 
• Bill Thimke is still going to Peru.  Amy club 

members interesting in going, please 
contact Bill. 

• Bonnie Behnke announced new district 
guidelines for dealing with our youth.  New 
policy will be implemented next fiscal year. 

   
Rotary Notice 
As of October 26th Rotarians will be charged 
$2.00 for any cell phone interruption during a 
meeting.   
 
The Four Way Test 
Is it the truth?   
Is it fair to all concerned?  
Will it build goodwill and better 
friendships?  
Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

The Hub 
Oshkosh Rotary Southwest 

PO Box 1202      Oshkosh, WI 54903 
Charter Date – March 1973 - 6270   

http://www.oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 



Winefeast 
Our next fundraiser is Winefeast held April 7th 
at Sunnyview Expo.  Winefeast is a big event 
and the committee needs your support.  A 
silent auction is held during the event – please 
donate an item or cash.  Contact Amy 
Montgomery at 420.6060, she would be happy 
to purchase the item with your donation or pick 
up the item from your office.  Target date to 
receive items is February 28th.   
  
Before School Interest Groups 
Roosevelt School will begin the Before School 
Interest Groups January 26th from 7-8 am.  
Activities include cooking breakfast, golf, 
playing checkers.  Please get involved with our 
PAL – we are looking for 1 hour of your time 
during the six weeks.  Contact Fran Finely to 
sign up.  920.456.7606. 
 
Upcoming Rotary Conferences 
March 17 – 18 – Tri District PETS  - Appleton 
President Elect Training 
April 8 – District Assembly  - Slinger 
Club Leader & Training 
May 5-7 – District Conference – Kohler 
Celebrating 101 Years of Service 
October 21 – Fall District Seminar - Milwaukee  
 
Rotarian of the Week 
Matt Bakalars - Asst. VP / Oshkosh Branch 
Manager  Fox Valley Savings Bank 
Favorite Club Project: 
Boys & Girls Xmas Party 
Proudest Achievement: 
Convincing my wife to marry me 21 years ago. 
My earliest memory: 
Fishing with my Grandfather 
Nobody in the club knows: 
I build custom fishing rods. 
My favorite party of every Rotary meeting: 
Lunch 
3 things I’d want with me on a deserted island: 
My fishing equip, my Packer hat and my wife Lynn 
If I hadn’t become a Rotarian, I never would have: 
Met many truly inspirational people in Oshkosh. 
The one tv show I don’t usually tell people I watch: 
Blow Out 
When I tell people I’m in Rotary they: 
Think I have money 
If I had to eat three foods for the rest of my life: 
Pizza, Peanut butter and Chocolate  

 
Upcoming Programs 
February 22 – Henry Golde   
Holocaust Survivor   
March 1 - Dr. Todd Van Ye, plastic 
surgeon,”Mission Work in the Congo.” 
 
Men With Sticks 
Men with Sticks will be held on April 1 at the 
Oshkosh YMCA Inc Arena.  Tickets are $5 
each of 3 for $10.  Each ticket sold is a raffle 
ticket eligible to win the grand prize of $500 or 
a chance to win a door prize.  All proceeds 
benefit Oshkosh Hockey Boosters. 
 
Rotary Greeters  
February 15  Susan Stellings 
   Wendy Hielsberg 
February 22  Don Simons 
   JoAnn Konkel 
 
The Bowling “Fun” Raiser  
The first annual Bowling “Fun Raiser” was a 
huge success.  A special thank you to Marlin 
Greenfield for spearheading this project.  The 
“Fun Raiser” raised over $21,000 for our club.   
 
Club Service – Invocation    
Thank you to Tom Kloeckner who did the 
invocation for the month of January.  Mike 
Stratz will be doing February, March is Craig 
Ubbelohde, & in April is Kent Mosebach.  We 
are still in need of someone for month of  May, 
& June.  Please contact Kris Villars if you are 
interested in taking a month & presenting the 
invocation at our weekly meetings. 
kvillars@new.rr.com   920.420.0673 
 
 
 
Just a reminder to send information for the 

HUB to:  Wendy Hielsberg at 
whielsberg@oshkoshcvb.org 

 
 


